Disclaimer

Albers and Albers ("we," "us" or "our") provides this website (the "website" or "site") as a general
information service. BY USING THIS WEBSITE, YOU SIGNIFY YOUR AGREEMENT TO THIS
DISCLAIMER. Do not use this website if you do not agree to this Disclaimer.

The information contained on this site does not constitute legal advice and is presented without
any representation or warranty whatsoever, including as to accuracy or completeness. This

website should not be used as a substitute for competent legal advice from a licensed attorney.
Readers should not act on information contained on this website without seeking legal counsel.

Transmittal of information from or to this site or any use of electronic mail is not intended to
create, and receipt of it by you or by us does not establish, an attorney-client relationship
between Albers and Albers and anyone else. Do not send us information until you speak with
one of our attorneys and receive authorization to send it to us. If you would like an attorney to
contact you, please use our Contact Us form. We will get back to you and let you know how to
proceed. When you receive and enter into an engagement letter from one of our lawyers, you
will then be our client, and we may exchange information freely. Prior to that time, you should
assume that any information you send to us would not be kept confidential by us and would not
be subject to any attorney-client privilege and would be treated as non-proprietary.

If any communication from this site is not in conformity with the rules and regulations of any state
governing lawyer conduct, Albers & Albers will not accept representation which is based on such
communication. The hiring of a lawyer is an important decision that should not be based solely
upon advertisements. Before you decide, ask us to send you free written information about our
qualifications and experience.

This website can be accessed in all 50 states and throughout the world. To the extent that the
Bar rules in your jurisdiction require us to designate one office and one attorney responsible for
this website, we designate our Columbus office, located at 88 North Fifth Street, Columbus, Ohio
43215 and Eric Luckage as the responsible attorney.

This website may contain links to other websites and/or materials, and such links are provided
solely for our visitors' convenience. We do not control these other linked websites or information
contained there. The mere reference of such linked websites is not an endorsement by us of
their content or accuracy. Accessing of such links or materials is done at your own risk. We are
not responsible for changes made at the linked websites (including but not limited to information
that ceases to exist and/or may be archived).

We reserve the right to change this Disclaimer, from time to time, in our sole and absolute
discretion. Your use of this website after changes are made signifies your agreement to such
changes. We reserve the right to discontinue any aspect of this website at any time.
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